

190 rue Brady Street Sudbury, Ontario P3E 1C7

Tel/tél: Administration 705,675,9171

> Fax: Administration 705.674.7090

September 12, 2025

Wednesday, September 17, 2025, Board Meeting Public Invitation

The Greater Sudbury Police Service Board will be holding its regular meeting on Wednesday, September 17, 2025, at Police Headquarters (190 Brady Street) in the Alex McCauley Boardroom on the 5th floor starting at 10 a.m. Those interested in attending may also participate via **Zoom**.

Please note that all Police Service Board meetings have been moved back to GSPS Headquarters due to the construction set to take place at Tom Davies Square.

The public agenda is attached. Members of the media and the public are invited to attend by the mode of their choosing.

About: The Greater Sudbury Police Service Board is a five-member civilian Board that governs the Greater Sudbury Police Service. Under the Community Safety and Policing Act, the Board is responsible for providing adequate and effective police services to almost 192,000 Greater Sudbury residents.

Current Members:

Chair Gerry Lougheed, Jr. (Municipal Appointee) Vice Chair Shawn Poland (Provincial Appointee) Member Al Sizer (Councillor, Ward 8) Member Paul Lefebvre (Mayor) Member Krista Fortier (Provincial Appointee)

###

Contact:

Matthew Gatien **Board Administrator** 705-675-9171 x 5750 matthew.gatien@gsps.ca

> Our members, our service, our safety & well-being ~ Our Shared Commitment www.gsps.ca









